
 
Year One Home Learning                             

4.7.2023 

This week we have been: 

* Learning about number bonds to 20 and directional language. 

* We went to the seaside for day at Joss Bay in Kent and great fun was 

had by all. 

* We rehearsed the Lion king and made amazing masks for the show. 

* We have been keeping a seed growth diary for our cress and beans 

that we planted. 

 

For home learning, can… 
* Sing the songs for the Lion King that you have learnt 

* Bring books in to share about trains for next week. 

* We talked about safety of household items and medicine. 

 

Phonics  

In phonics this week we have been learning these sounds:  
We reviewed all the GPCs including a focus on sc, st, wr,wh, and sh. We also looked at 
suffixes ‘ed’ and ‘ing’. 

We have also been revising the tricky words:  
busy beautiful pretty hour our two once friend eye because laugh 
move improve parents shoe 

 

Have a restful weekend! The Year One Team 

 


